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9th March 2022 

Dear Parents, 

Albion Cup Football Tournament Sussex FA Lancing 

 

Your child has been selected, as they were keen to participate, to take part in the Albion Cup Football 

Tournament run by Brighton and Hove Football Club at the headquarters of the Sussex FA in Lancing on 

Tuesday 22nd March 2022. 
 

The Squad selection for this tournament is:- 

Scarlet    Lottie A. 

Matilda   Flo 

Bethany   Lottie B. 

Evie    Lyla 
 

Your child will need to bring: 

 Football kit will be supplied by the school. 

 On astro turf so boots with moulded studs or astro turf trainers. Children are not allowed to 

wear normal studded or bladed boots. 

 Shin pads are essential. 

 Two bottles of water for during the day. 

 Packed lunch. 

 Snacks to eat throughout the day. 

 Appropriate clothing for the day (wet weather gear). 
 

Please complete the attached consent form and reply slip, return it to the office by Monday 14th March. 

 

We will be travelling to and from Headquarters of the Sussex FA in Lancing on the school minibus, 
we will be leaving school at 8.20am and will be arriving back at school by 3.30pm. 
 

We are looking forward to an exciting day of football. 

Thank you. 

Yours sincerely, 

 
John Galvin 
Headteacher 
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Albion Cup Football Tournament at Sussex FA in 
Lancing on Tuesday 22nd March 2022 

 
 
Name of child…………………………………………………………………………………………………………….. 
 
 
I give permission for my child to travel to and from Lancing on the school minibus. 
 

I will drop my child at school (front entrance) for 8.20am. 
 

 
Signed…………………………………………………………………………………………………………Date…………… 
 
 

 

 

 


